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INFORMATION NOTICE 

 
       
   
 
 
To help you find your missing person, the Finnish Red Cross, in light of the public interest that it is 
pursuing, collects information about you and the missing person you are looking for. To help find your 
missing person, the Finnish Red Cross may need to share or publish information about you, including 
your name, the name of the missing person and other information vital to the search: 
 
Sharing:  

• Other members of the International Red Cross and Red Crescent Movement might have useful 
information about your case.1 They may in turn have to share data with other entities in order to 
find your missing person.  
 

• Other local or international organizations: UNHCR, UNICEF, MSF 
 

• State authorities: (e.g. Ministry of Defence, migration authorities, prison authorities/ penitentiary 
administration, commission/mechanism on missing persons, forensic bureau) 

• Non-state armed groups 

 
Publication:  

- booklet, posters and/or 
- radio tracing and/or 
- online tracetheface.familylinks.icrc.org and/or 
- door-to-door search (e.g. contact with neighbours, relatives, co-workers, community 

leaders/members, religious leaders). 
 
If you need support or services that the Finnish Red Cross cannot provide, we may also share your 
information with other humanitarian organizations or social services. You can choose not to be referred.  
 
Please be aware that Finnish Red Cross might be under a legal obligation to share some personal data 
with local or national authorities, in particular for law enforcement or national security-related purposes.  
 
The personal data we collect will be kept by the Finnish Red Cross until the fate and whereabouts of 
your missing person has been clarified, contact with them re-established, or no further action is required 
(e.g. should you wish to pause or stop the search).  
 
Personal data may still be kept by Finnish Red Cross for archiving purposes, including for historical, 
statistical and education reasons. 
 
Please contact the Finnish Red Cross at Tehtaankatu 1a, 00140 Helsinki, tel. 020 701 2000, e-mail: 
tracing@redcross.fi if you: 

• have a question, complaint, or would like more information about how we handle your personal 
data 

• want to know what data we have or change or delete the information you have provided us. 

 
1 For example, the National Society of your country of origin and/or residence and the National Society of your missing 
person’s country of origin and/or residence. 
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